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Comments: This would be an unbelievably selfish thing to do. It would destroy the environment permanently, just

for short term (possible) monetary gain. This is incredibly stupid and destructive. I will never support any mining

in the Sierras or the area nearby. Long Valley is an extremely unique place in the world, and mining is not invited

here. It would destroy the water quality of the Owens river and hot Creek, it would destroy the environment for

the endangered grouse, it would create unwanted traffic in the area and it would destroy the air quality having

mining vehicles driving around constantly. This absolutely cannot happen in any form. Gold is an unnecessary

mineral to have, it's simply a status show for the wealthy. It is not needed. This project is completely useless and

unbelievably selfish. Please do not allow this to happen ever. 


